OWEN SOUND POLICE SERVICE

BOARD POLICY

Issued: August 23, 2001
Reviewed:
Revised: May 15, 2023

Expires: Indefinite

Rescinds: OSPSB-OPS-016 Safe Storage of
Police Firearms

Al-0090SPSB Safe Storage of Police
Firearms

It is the policy of the Owen Sound Police Services Board with respect to the safe storage
of Police Service firearms that the Chief of Police will establish procedures that are
consistent with the requirements of the Firearms Act and the Public Agents Firearms

Regulations.

Chair

Al-0090SPSB Safe Storage of Police Firearms
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